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To: Tyhee Gold Corp. and parties of the Tyhee Yellowknife Gold Project Environmental Assessment

Dear Parties and Developer,
Re: Information Request Extension

On May 31, 2012, the Review Board received the developer’s responses to its earlier information requests.
June 8™ was the deadline for parties’ information requests. These responses included descriptions of changes
to the proposed project. Many parties, including Yellowknives Dene First Nation, North Slave Meétis
Alliance, Environment Canada, Environment of Natural Resources and Transport Canada have indicated
that five days between these two dates was insufficient time to let them review and draft appropriate

information requests. These parties have requested extensions of the Review Board.

The Review Board has carefully considered the extension requests from the parties. Due to the inadequate
response time and the changes to the Tyhee Gold Project indicated in the information responses, the Review
Board is extending the IR submission date for parties to 5:00 pm on June 29, 2012. Parties that have

submitted incomplete IRs now can use the time to submit their remaining requests.

Considering the significant changes to the proposed project design from the original project description and
DAR, and the discrepancies between the DAR and IR information, the Review Board requires Tyhee Gold
Corp. to produce an updated project description, to be submitted no later than its responses to the June 29"
IR requests from the parties. This updated description should consolidate all the major changes to the

original project. The document should make clear the project going forward.
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The technical session will follow the developer’s response to the IRs. The Review Board will only proceed
with the technical session once the developer provides adequate responses and an updated project
description. This will ensure that parties and Board have a clear understanding of the project, and will
promote an efficient and effective technical session in which parties can participate in a fair and meaningful

way.
Sincerely,

(original signed by)

Nicole Spencer
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